
Dear NINDS DIR Staff,

The Office of the Scientific Director would like your feedback on our performance related to the 

December 2022 flood and following remediation process. This survey is part of a broader “Lessons 

Learned” process, the result of which will be shared with the community after analysis is completed.

The survey will be open until [DATE] at 11:59pm. All respondents have the option of remaining 

confidential.

If you would like a personalized meeting with your lab or work group to discuss ongoing concerns or 

issues related to the flood, please email porterrecovery@nih.gov.


